
 

 

Congratulations again, and a big thank you to John Lee from Horizons Golf Resort for his 
winning name for our Golf NSW Newsletter. 

The competition was judged by a panel of 14 Golf NSW Team Members, each ranking their 
Top 5 names in order of preference. There was a strong inclination toward names that 
were simple and direct. 

We had a wonderful response, and thank you so much to everyone who participated – 
there were some very creative ideas!  

We have some runner-up prizes to award. Each of the entrants below, will also receive one 
dozen Srixon Z-Star Golf Balls. 

NAME CLUB SUGGESTION 
Max Rennix Long Reef Golf Club Golf NSW Newsletter 
Patrick Duggan Barnwell Park Golf Club NSW Tee Times 
Graham Faraday Charlestown Golf Club From the Bunker 
Mick Lonergan Blackheath Golf Club All Things Golf NSW 

 

And we have a special prize for the most number of entries (another one dozen Srixon Z-
Star Golf Balls) – congratulations to Tony Ritchie from Roseville Golf Club – we very much 
appreciate your thoughts and effort. 

We will be in contact shortly to arrange delivery for your prizes. 

 

 


